Administration
· Covid Update – As we move into the tighter restrictions, as a golf club we will also change some of the protocols at the course.  The following are some changes to note:
· For the next two weeks we should avoid any group gathering in the parking lot.  There are differing theories on gathering, be groups of 5 or less or no gathering of non-households.  To simplify we would prefer no gatherings in the parking lot over the next two weeks.
· Please stick to singles and twosomes.  The idea behind this is to keep the pace up and attempt to stop groups from joining up.  We are trying to eliminate as much non close contact groups as possible.  I understand this does not make sense for some families, but a foursome goes slower than a twosome, which then leads to groups eventually joining up.  
· When booking a tee time book as a foursome.  Whether you are a single or a twosome always book as a foursome to prevent non-close contacts from joining your group. If you are a foursome, we will split into two twosomes based on close contacts.  After this next two weeks, and if the government changes our protocols we would then ask you to book as you have in the past.

· Twosome Strategy – We will continue booking tee times as we have in the past, however, we would expect all current and future bookings and groups to split into 2 twosomes and/or singles. In order to keep a good pace, we will not permit groups of three or four. This should also help to prevent groups from joining up due to slow play.  Rules for the next two weeks include:
· There will be only 1 cart allowed for each tee time and/or group.
· Current bookings will be split into two tee times
· Continue booking tee times as normal and we will split times in to two groups.  If you are a twosome or a single, book as four, so you do not get paired up with strangers.
· Hopefully all this makes sense, and know we are trying to be vigilant and follow all AHS rules while also ensuring all members get a chance to play some golf and keep their mental health.

· We know the rules keep changing and not everyone agrees with them, but hopefully it is some short term pain for long term gain and we are back to a ‘closer normal’ in two weeks.  Thanks for your understanding.
